
 
 

Intended Sole Source Purchase:  

Lee County Tolls Advanced Revenue Collection System Maintenance and Support 

 
 

Date Posted: 10/31/2023 to 11/21/2023  

 

Project #: SS240045JBD 

 

Contact:   Jennifer Brewer-Dano 

  Lee County Procurement Management 

  2115 Second St., 1st Floor 

  Fort Myers, FL 33901 

  239-533-8849 

 

The description of services intended for purchase from a sole source is posted in accordance with section 

287.057(3)(c), Florida Statutes and will be posted for a minimum of 15 business days. 

 

Commodity or Service Required:   

Maintenance and Support for Lee County Tolls Advanced Revenue Collection System 

 

Description:   

Lee County Department of Transportation is seeking to execute a sole source for support and maintenance for the 

Advanced Revenue Collection System (ARCS) proprietary software and hardware utilized on all Lee County 

Tolling lanes. The TransCore ARCS system includes the TransCore Lane Controller, E6 transponder reader and 

antenna systems for Lee County electronic toll collections. Anticipated continued system support and software bug 

fixes, enhancements, and/or upgrades will include design, development, testing, integration and implementation for 

all system and software enhancements and/or upgrades, along with maintenance. 

  

Intended Sole Source: 

TransCore, LP 

 

Justification for Sole Source Acquisition: 

Lee County's existing Toll Collection Systems utilize TransCore's hardware, proprietary lane software, service 

center and cash collections database, and LeeWay transponders utilized by Lee County citizens. TransCore's 

proprietary lane controller software, hardware and SeGo transponder systems are not sold or maintained by other 

vendors at this time. TransCore is the only vendor to provide service and assistance to their products. 

 

Recommended Procurement Approach:   

For the reason(s) stated above, Lee County Procurement Management intends to utilize the Sole Source 

Procurement method to purchase from TransCore, LP for supplying the above. 

 

Respond to: 

If your firm feels they have the ability to supply the above, please contact Jennifer Brewer-Dano, Lee County 

Procurement Management at jbrewer-dano@leegov.com for future purchase review.  


